
Ready to Learn 

At The John Frost School, we want every student to have the best possible 
learning experience free of any disruption. Our effective behaviour policy 
(Ready to Learn) requires all students to follow these 10 rules:  

• Arrive on time, within five minutes of the bell 

• Sit where you are told 

• Show you are ready to learn 

• Listen respectfully when others are talking 

• Keep off-task conversations for social times 

• Work in silence when an adult asks you to 

• Allow others to learn  

• Stay in your seat 

• Do not eat or drink (only water is allowed in lessons) 

• Speak to others with respect 

 Any student who breaks one of these rules will be given a warning by their 
teacher in the lesson and their name will be written on the board.  If a student 
then breaks a rule a second time, they are sent immediately to the school’s 
Isolation Room (IR).  

The parents of any students sent to IR will be notified of this by an automated 
text message once they have arrived. A student who has been sent to IR will 
remain there for five whole lessons. They will also have to remain in school 
until 3.40pm.  For example, a student who is sent to IR during period 3 on a 
Monday will spend the rest of the day there until 3.40 p.m. They will then need 
to return to IR on Tuesday at 9.00 a.m. (after registration) until the end of 
period 3. During their time in IR, students will have a shorter break and 
lunchtime time and at different times to the rest of the school. They will be 
given work to complete while they are in there. 

 

PE/GAMES 

It is a requirement that your child takes part in PE lessons.  We understand 
that there may be times when your child cannot participate, however, we 
would ask that if your child is unable to attend a PE lesson for a particular day, 
that a note is written for your child to hand to their PE teacher stating the 
reason why.  Students who continually arrive to school without PE kit will be 
referred to IR and parents will be contacted 



A more serious sanction of the ACE Room (Alternative Compulsory 
Education) can be issued to a student for more serious behaviour incidents, 
and this is at the discretion of the headteacher.  Parents of any students sent 
to the ACE Room will be notified of this by an automated text message once 
they have arrived there. A student who has been sent to the ACE Room will 
remain there for five whole lessons. They will also have to remain in school 
until 4.00 pm. 


